
Monday, 4th April 2022

w/b 6th February: Children’s Mental Health Week

Monday 13th February: Art Day

w/b 13th February: Pride Week

Wednesday 15th February: Valentine’s Disco (See attached poster)

Thursday 16th February: Reception Open Door Afternoon (Reception Parents Welcome)

Friday 17th February: Y1 Class Assembly (Parents Welcome 9:00am)

Friday 17th February: School Closes for half term (Reopens Monday 27th February)
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Reception Open DoorY1 Class Assembly

Nursery 

Children in Year 1 will be taking part
in a class assembly on Friday 17th

February at 9:00am. Parents/carers
are welcome to attend. Please enter
through the main entrance. Children

will be sharing their learning and
there will be tea and coffee available

afterwards.
Hope you can make it.




On Thursday 16th February, reception will be opening
their doors to parents and carers at 2:15pm. This is an

opportunity to learn about a new initiative in reception -
'Drawing Club'

We'd love to see you there!



All children from Years 1 - 6 should enter school
through the door on the yard. Only one door will be

opened to ensure that there is adult supervision.
Doors open at 8:40am and we encourage pupils to be
in school as close to this time as possible. All lessons

begin at 9:00am.



Nursery hours are as follows:
Morning session: 8:30 - 11:30am

Afternoon session: 12:30 - 3:30am



We ask that parents/carers stick to these times as far
as possible to ensure that children get the most from

the provision that is in place. Children who arrive
late/leave early miss key learning opportunities. 

We have been working really hard to make
improvements to our nursery environment. If you
would like to take a look around, speak to nursery

staff who will be happy to arrange this.

“Every day may not be good, but
there is good in every day.”



This week is Children’s Mental Health Week. We all

have mental health all of the time.  We want to
encourage our pupils to have a healthy mind and

you can help. Thinking positive thoughts and always
seeing the best in a situation is called having a

positive attitude to life. It can make you a happier
person and plays an important part in having good

mental health.



Encourage your child to talk about one thing that
has made them happy each day this week.



For more information, visit

https://www.childrensmentalhealthweek.org.
uk/parents-and-carers/ 

Art Day
Monday 13th February will be art day
for Years 1 -6. Children will be focusing

on painting skills. We can't wait to
share their masterpieces!



Last Week's Whole
School Attendance:




95.5%

Class Attendance

Reception 93.8%

Year 1 91%

Year 2 94.4%

Year 3 97.2%

Year 4 99%

Year 5 95.4%

Year 6 97.1%

Well done to all of our superstars who
impressed their teachers this week! 

Reception - Alex
Year 1 - Ella
Year 2 - Jay
Year 3 - Susan
Year 4 - Eve
Year 5 - Sapphire
Year 6 - Bridie
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Best Class Attendance

Year 4 

Our school attendance

target is 96%+

Well done to the children who
impressed their teachers by following

our high expectations of behaviour. 
Reception -  Violet
Year 1 - Isabelle
Year 2 - Violet
Year 3 - Brooklynn
Year 4 - Athan
Year 5 - Alisha
Year 6 - Jessica
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It's Good to be Green!Star of the Week




